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CITYWIDE INFLOW & INFILTRATION REDUCTION PROGRAM
 

WHAT IS INFLOW & INFILTRATION? 

Inflow and infiltration (I&I) are terms for the ways 

that stormwater runoff and groundwater (clear 

water) make their way into sanitary sewer pipes. 

 

With inflow, stormwater rapidly flows into sewers via 

roof drain downspouts, yard drains, storm-sewer 

cross connections and faulty manhole covers. 

Inflow is greatest during major storm events and 

can more than triple wastewater volumes. 

 

Infiltration occurs when groundwater water seeps 

into sanitary sewer pipes through cracks, leaky pipe 

joints and/or deteriorated manholes. 

 
 

 
 

 

WHY I&I MATTERS 

Excessive I&I in the sewer system creates multiple 

problems: 

 

Expensive Treatment 

Once stormwater and groundwater mix with 

wastewater, all the water is treated. This is 

expensive and impacts the regional system. 

Reducing excessive I&I in the system saves millions 

of dollars. 

 

Reduced System Capacity 

Additional water that enters the wastewater system 

through I&I flows within fixed-capacity sewer pipes. 

The additional flow consumes capacity that was 

built to accommodate wastewater flows from 

existing properties and new developments. During 

major rain events, the additional flow can exceed 

the available sewer system capacity, causing 

overflow issues. 

 

Water Quality 

Exceeding the capacity of the sewer system can 

result in wastewater overflows and spills into nearby 

waterways, affecting the water quality. 

 

REDUCING EXCESSIVE I&I 

The City of Fort Lauderdale has prioritized increasing 

the efficiency and capacity of its sanitary sewer 

collection system by reducing I&I. The City is 

implementing a citywide cost-effective I&I 

reduction program over the next five years to 

significantly reduce the amount of surface 

stormwater and subsurface groundwater that 

enters the City’s sanitary sewer system. 

 

HOW CAN THE COMMUNITY HELP WITH I&I 

REDUCTION EFFORTS? 

A significant level of I&I occurs on private property. 

The City will be engaging in efforts to involve and 

educate neighbors on how they can help reduce 

I&I within the sanitary sewer system. Ways that 

neighbors can help include: 

 

1. Avoid planting trees and shrubs over sewer lines 

on private property (known as sewer laterals). 

The roots can damage the structure of the 

sewer pipes and cause leaks. 

2. Make sure that sewer cleanouts are properly 

capped. The plastic caps tend to be broken by 

lawn mowers. Replacement lids are available at 

local hardware stores. 

3. Proactively replace any known broken, leaky or 

problem sections of sewer pipe that are located 

on your property. 

 

Learn more about the City’s Inflow & Infiltration 

Reduction Program at ftlcity.info/iandi.  

 

For more information or questions, contact: 

City of Fort Lauderdale Customer Service Center 

954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 
 

 

If you would like this publication in an alternate 

format, please call 954-828-4755 or email 

strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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